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Information Letter no. 09-2015 

 

 

Consultation 
 

 

Dear Member Federation, 

 

Similar as with our Information Letter no. 52-2014 we need your confirmation again 

about your participation for the next 3 events: 

 

European Senior Championships Montreux 

FIE Senior Championships Moscow 

FIE Congress 2015 

 

Only those federations who will answer and send back the attached consultation sheet 

by 10.04.2015 will receive a financial FIE support to participate at the mentioned 

events in 2015.

 

You are kindly requested to treat this matter as urgent and we expect your answer with 

the attached sheet until the set deadline. 

 

Best regards, 

Max Geuter  

 

 

 

 
General Secretariate 

Postfach 1138 

D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen 

                 Email: mwfgeuter@aol.com 

              www.eurofencing.info 

 



Consultation to all European Federations

Name of federation:

Participation at:

European Senior Championships Montreux

Senior World Championships Moscow

President or representative at FIE Congress

Remarks or comments:

        Please return to EFC/CEE office by 10.04.2015 the latest!


